
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

FILED 8/28/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 08726-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK S 't.: 

August 28, 2024 

~~ ~~ 
Centurylink™ 

Monica Echevarria Garcia 
I 00 Century Link Drive 

Monroe, LA 71203 
(8 13) 3 16-7766 

Monica.echevarriagarcia@lumen .com 

Re: Approval of the Interconnection, Unbundling and Collocation Agreement by and 
between CenturyLink of Florida, Inc. and Stratus Networks, Inc. 
Docket No. 20240100 

Dear Mr. Tei tzman: 

On June 24, 2024, CenturyLink of Florida, Inc. ("CenturyLink") and Stratus Networks, Inc. filed 
an Interconnection Agreement in the above-referenced matter. After discussions with 
Commission Staff, CenturyLink wishes to clarify that the Interconnection Agreement should be 
referred to as an Interconnection, Unbundling and Collocation Agreement between CenturyLink 
of Florida, Inc. and Stratus Networks, Inc. 

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at (813) 316-7766. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Monica Echevarria Garcia 

Monica Echevarria Garcia 

MEG/bardm 

Enclosure 

cc: Tyler Evans (on behalf of Stratus Networks) (via electronic mail tevans@stratusnet.com) 




